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Nighttime lane closures on Royal Avenue, McBride Boulevard, 
Columbia Street, and Bridge Connector for utility work  
March 7, 2024 

Starting Monday, March 11, crews will be installing underground utilities along Royal Avenue, McBride Boulevard, Columbia 
Street, and Bridge Connector within the Project area. While this work is underway, one lane will remain open in each 
direction and a second lane may be closed intermittently. This work will continue for approximately two months.  

Saw cutting activities are required as part of this work. Periods of noise are expected; however, these activities will be 
conducted as early in the evening as possible.  

 

What to Expect  

 

Timing 
Starting Monday, March 11 and continuing 
for approximately two months.  

  

Hours of Work 
7 p.m. – 5 a.m.  

 

Traffic  
Nighttime lane closures will be required on 
Royal Avenue, McBride Boulevard, Columbia 
Street, and Bridge Connector within the 
Project area. One lane will remain open in 
each direction at all times. Traffic control 
personnel will be on site to assist when 
required, and all traffic pattern changes will 
be well-signed.  

 

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Nearby residents may hear noise from 
construction activities. We appreciate your 
patience while this work is underway.  

If you have any questions about this work, please email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 phone line: 1-844-815-6149. For more 
information about the Project, please visit pattullobridgereplacement.ca.  
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